
 
 

 

 

 

 

It is not uncommon to wonder about the safety of visiting our dental practice during these 

unprecedented times of the coronavirus pandemic. Visiting the dentist for necessary dental care, 

including maintenance procedures is key in maintaining good oral health. Despite the presence of 

coronavirus in our daily lives, we want our patients to feel secure in choosing to visit our 

practice. With the right safety precautions in place, risk of transmission can be greatly lowered. 

 

Dr. Lally, Dr. Dautaj and our team want to assure you that we are taking all the necessary 

precautions to lower the risk of COVID-19 transmission in our office. We have gone above and 

beyond the extensive sanitizing measures that we normally follow by enacting specialized 

precautions to further protect our patients.  
 

Our protection protocols include: 

 

 Use of Personal Protective Equipment for our entire staff 

 Accessible hand sanitizer stations 

 Limiting the number of patients in our office and waiting room  

 Requiring all patients to wear facemasks when treatment is not being performed 

 Rigorous cleaning and sanitizing procedures for all areas of the office, including all 

dental tools and furniture 

 Use of a fogger machine to deliver disinfectant solution throughout our operatories and 

waiting area 

 Temperature checks for all staff and patients upon arrival to the office 

 Installation of individual air purifier units in treatment rooms 

  

We have been reaching out to the many patients that unfortunately had their appointments 

rescheduled during our shutdown. If you have not heard from us, please call and we can schedule 

your dental cleaning. You can speak to a knowledgeable member of our staff and learn more 

about our proactive measures in protecting patients. Our goal is to keep every patient safe and 

comfortable! 

 

The Team at Lorna Lally DMD 
 
 


